
 

 
 

Special Request to Support District and State Pastors to Support True Parents in 
Las Vegas 

Joshua Cotter 
June 16, 2011 

Dear Blessed Families in America, 
 
I would like to appeal to you to urgently support your District Pastor and State Pastor. Please help them 
financially. They need be in Las Vegas this weekend through next week in order to attend the ODP 
workshop and complete the 120,000 book distribution project given to us by our True Father. 
 
The response of our families throughout the nation to participate in the upcoming ODP workshop was 
insufficient. Therefore, I have asked that all American church leaders come on their families' behalf. 
 
As a nation, centering on the leadership of Rev. In Jin Moon, we gave successfully, united with and 
completed every direction from our True Parents. 
 
We cannot allow True Parents to be disappointed. Our leaders coming to Las Vegas will make a powerful 
condition and will inspire True Parents, especially as we complete the distribution of 120,000 
autobiographies. 
 
Please consider sending a donation of $100 or $200 to your District or State Headquarters in order  to 
help your District or State Pastor fulfill this call.  
 
Thank you and God bless you.   
 

 
 

 


